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Life in all its fullness 
John 10:10 

 

Welcome back after half term, I hope you all had a good week in between the rain and showers! 
The next few weeks are going to be extremely busy. I hope they will also be purposeful and fun! It 
has been lovely to see so many parents/ grandparents at Smiley Face Celebrations recently. We 
look forward to seeing many more of you in the coming weeks. 
 

CLUBS  

Clubs start again on week beginning Monday 9th June 2025 except for Choir which starts 
Wednesday 4th June.   

There will be a change in groups for Animation club, stories and Craft Club and Environment Club 
in week 3.  Please take note of the clubs list attached to the email.  

Reading Fluency and Spelling Showcase sessions  

Miss Smith will be leading a spelling showcase lesson for parents of children in Year 1 and 2 on 
Tuesday 24th June @ 9:00am. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/Gdn4najV6E 
 
She will be leading a reading fluency showcase lesson for parents of children in Years 2, 3 and 4 on 
Friday 27th June @ 09:00am. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/xAw5vhH6Vp 
 
You are invited to come along and watch the lesson so you can see how we teach reading and 
spelling. This will help you be able to support your child at home with these areas.  
  
If you would like to come along, please complete the forms by following the links above. 

 
JUNE SUMMER FAYRE (FRIDAY 27TH JUNE @ 6:00 – 8:00 pm) 

 

Our June Summer Fayre is always a wonderful, fun evening when the whole community 
comes together.   Please remember that all the funds raised by the FOSS go towards 
enhancing the experiences of each child in school.  Last year we used the money raised to 
subsidize trips and buy new i-pads for the children to use. This year we are putting money 
towards improving playtimes and lunchtimes by adopting a new approach called OPAL.  
 

For more information regarding the June Fayre please see letter 
from the FOSS attached. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/Gdn4najV6E
https://forms.office.com/e/xAw5vhH6Vp


SPORTS DAY – Thursday 3rd July @ 09.15 
 

This is always one of the year’s high-lights.  I do hope you will be able to join us and cheer 
all the competitors on.  We will be starting as near to 9.15am as possible and finish at 
about 11.30am. Refreshments provided by the FOSS will be available during the morning.  
 

Please bring a chair if you have one, we have run out of chairs in the past 

 
Best wishes 

Justine Watkins 

 

 

2024 -2025 
TERM 6 

Teacher Development Day 5 Monday 02.06.25 
ALL BACK TO SCHOOL Tuesday 03.06.25 

No clubs except Early Birds and Night Owls w/b Tuesday 03.06.25 
Clubs commence w/b Monday 09.06.25 

Meeting for Parents of new intake September 
2025 

Wednesday 18.06.25 

Induction Session 1: Year R September 2025 Wednesday 25.06.25 
June Fayre Friday 27.06.25 

Induction Session 2: Year R September 2025 Wednesday 02.07.25 
Induction Session 3: Year R September 2025 Wednesday 09.07.25 

Sports Day Thursday 03.07.25 
Reserve Sports Day  Thursday 10.07.25 

No Clubs except Early Birds and Night Owls w/b Monday 14/07/25 
Family Open Evening – all welcome Thursday 17.07.25 

Leavers’ Service in St Lawrence Church Thursday 24.07.25 
@ 13.30 

No Night Owls on Thursday 24th July 2025 
 


